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DOG-GONE

DOG REPELLANT

DOMESTIC

CAUTION

IRRITANT

EXPLOSIVE

Pressurized Spray 50 g

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

GUARANTEE:

Capsaicin..................... 0.44%

REG. NO. 22979
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

STAND OFF PRODUCTS INC.
CALGARY, ALBERTA T2H 1J9

Capsicum sprays have proven effective in repelling dogs.  Use
only as a last resort.  There is no guaranteed method of
responding to a dog attack.

DIRECTIONS: This product is for use against aggressive dogs
only.  Depress top button, spraying into face and eyes of
threatening dog.  Spray in a series of short bursts.  Spray is
most effective at short range (up to 3 m).

PRECAUTIONS: Severe irritation to eyes, nose and skin can
occur.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes and inhalation of
spray.  Contents under pressure.  Use outside only.  Persons
with respiratory problems or wearing contact lenses should not
use this product.  Do not place in hot water or near



radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture
canister or expose to temperatures above 48EC (118EF). While
travelling, do not store in passenger compartment.  Contact
air carriers concerning air transport.

FIRST AID: If contact occurs with skin, nose or eyes, flush
repeatedly with cold water.  Medical attention may be required
if inhaled.  

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

Distributed by:
STAND OFF PRODUCTS INC.

P.O. Box 40023,
Highfield Postal Outlet
Calgary, Alberta T2G 5G5

Tel. (403) 640-1445

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure. Wrap and discard empty container in
household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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